DG Bob:

Attached is the roster of Lions who attended my Zone meeting tonight at Alt 'n Bachs in Madison.
Interesting points:

Madison West is preparing for a 50th anniversary celebration for next year.

Madison Central transported eyes in September. They are not going to sign the contract to work at the
UW Kohl Center because the contract is bad. Linda advised all Lions Club to avoid the Kohl Center due
to the bad contract.

Madison Evening is down to 15 members and report they are struggling. They had 3 or 4 captains at the
Stuff the Bus effort.

UW is in a recruitment phase now. A lot of opportunities on campus to sign up new members. This club
has plans to do a series of events, especially one during UW Homecoming.

There was discussion over the revival of the Madison Area Clubs and how this collaboration will benefit
all clubs. Meeting coming up soon.

Overall, | would say the meeting went well, thanks for Lion Dick's advice and assistance.

Lion Bill Clausius
Zone Chair



